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2021 NHS Summer Reading Program
Dear Newmark High School Parents,

All Newmark High School students are required to participate in the summer
reading program.  Books and assignments may vary by reading level.  A
detailed Summer Reading packet was mailed home this week with
customized information.

After reading the book, students will be required to turn in a text to self-
project, character head or a video commercial on the first day of school in the
fall.  The project will be graded and counted toward their first quarter English
grade.  View Project Options and Reading Lists.    

For Students Attending ESY
Students attending ESY will be assigned a novel based on their Lexile
reading level, which connects learners with resource at the right level of
reading challenge.

New!  Barnes & Noble Promotion - June 2021
Barnes & Noble has partnered with Newmark  to bring books, movies, music
and more to Newmark friends and families this June.  Stock up for summer
reading for the whole family and Barnes & Noble will make a 5% donation to
Newmark to help purchase books for our classrooms and library when you
use this link.

If you have any questions, please contact the Main Office at 908-753-0330.  

Thank you,

Ms. Gina M. Borea
Principal

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
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     Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director
 
 

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076
908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com

 

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed
from our list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to
parents is via email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s
school. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow
this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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